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2021-2022 Chapter Activity & Schedule of Events 

Reading Chapter of PSPE held its first Board Meeting of the 2021-2022 year on September 15, 2021.  Chapter 

events and PDH opportunities are being planned for the upcoming year.  Berks County MATHCOUNTS is 

scheduled for February 5, 2022 and will be held live and in-person at Penn State’s Berks campus.   

2021 Golf Outing 

The 2021 Reading and Valley Forge Chapter Annual Golf Outing was held on May 21, 2021 at Turtle Creek Golf 

Course, Limerick, PA.  The event was a tremendous success, raising over $9,000 to benefit both Chapters’ 

scholarships and/or MathCounts competitions. 

Reading Chapter Bylaws 

The Reading Chapter continues to pursue updates that will modernize the Bylaws to the current operations of the 

Chapter.   

Reading Chapter Merger 

As Berks County is the one of the few PSPE Chapter solely compromised of a single county, combined with stagnant 

membership and participation numbers, Reading Chapter has progressed internal discussions of possible 

merger/consolidation with the neighboring Valley Forge Chapter of PSPE. 

Thank you, 

Frank G. Falzone Jr., P.E. - State Director Reading Chapter 

ffalzone@trafficpd.com 


